MAPCAP addressing financial challenges of independent primary care practices
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The Massachusetts Primary Care Alliance for Patients (MAPCAP) is an independent grassroots organization (of which the Massachusetts Medical Society is an active participant) that has been talking with the Massachusetts Association of Health Plans (MAHP), representing 16 different payors, about the extreme financial challenges that some independent primary care practices are facing as a result of the pandemic.
 
These payors recognize the importance of primary care in Massachusetts and are willing to have individual conversations regarding the offering of short-term financial assistance to independent primary care practices that have experienced financial losses due to the pandemic, on a case-by-case basis.
 
If you feel you need financial assistance due to the difficulties of maintaining a primary care practice during this pandemic, please prepare the information on the template in advance. The payors will consider offering your practice financial assistance based on the information that you provide them. Contact the people on the list from the payors that your patients use and share your completed template with them.
 
Please note that the MMS is actively engaged with the payor community to extend this process to the specialty community. The MMS encourages any practice seeking such assistance to engage with financial and legal consultants, as necessary.
